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Dear Parents,       
 
                                                                                                         
 
                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I try to appreciate the beauty and the wonder in 
the world around me. 

 

   
St. Patrick’s Day Parade 

 
On Sunday 17th March at Millennium 
Square in Leeds the annual 
St. Patrick’s Day parade will be held. 
St. Francis have entered a float into the 
parade. Mrs Fox one of our parents is 
co-ordinating the decorating of our float 
for the competition. If anyone can help 
can they contact Mrs Fox via e-mail 
edel.meeneghan@gmail.com. It is 
always a great fun family day out! 

Monday 4th February Skipping Coach  
 
Year 4 will be working with the skipping coach who 
will be preparing the Year 4 children for the catholic 
school’s skipping competition in March. 
 
 
 

    RE Week-The focus is on worship. 

The children will be creating a themed worship box by 

producing personal prayers, adding relevant resources 

and pictures. Including readings and reflections. 

 

Monday 4th February PTA Meeting 

Our PTA will meet at 6:15 pm in the DT room. New 

members are always welcome. The main focus will be 

preparing for the Summer Gala. The Summer Gala was a 

great success last year and money raised from various 

events last year enabled us to update and enhance our 

non-fiction topic books. If you have any good fund raising 

suggestions please contact us and share them. 

Sponsored Bounce 

 

The PTA have organised the 

sponsored bounce for Friday 

15th February. This event will 

take place in school on Friday 

afternoon.  Nursery to Year 1 

children will be participating in 

this sponsored event. Money 

raised this year will be allocated 

to the main playground to buy 

new equipment for the school at 

playtimes and lunchtimes 

outdoor areas. 

 

 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
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Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Harrison  
Headteacher 
 
 

 

Praise Assembly 
 

Year Well Done 
Certificates 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good 
Samaritan 

R Martha Garbett Ava Parker Finn Joyce Hannah 

Cunningham 

Yr1 Frankie Coates Amelia Huby Freya Holden Neorah Kollapu 

YR2 Christian  

Bradley-Warne 

Rosie 

Boatemaa-Danso 

Charlie Rimmer George Lambert 

YR3 Jaiden Lund Harry Mortimer Olivia Idaczyk Bella Gough 

YR4 Ethan Wright Sinit Wolde Stanley Milburn Chloe Carney 

and 

Libby Charlton 

YR5 Orlaith Hanson Caleb Horsfall Finn McNicholas Jack 

Robertshaw 

YR6 Maia Wright Lily Mortimer Evie Gough Bryan 

Mundanmany 

Headteacher's Award Holy Communion children 

Attendance Year 6 99.2% 

Punctuality - 

House Winner St. George 

Lunch time Award Florence Taylor and Lily Hudson 

School Club Award Emily Blair and Chloe Carney 

                


